
  

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF  

THE EAST GREENBUSH FIRE DISTRICT #3,  

TOWN OF EAST GREENBUSH  

COUNTY OF RENSSELAER, NEW YORK 

  

  

  

            The East Greenbush Fire District # 3, located in the Town of East Greenbush, will 

conduct a budget hearing on Tuesday October 21, 2025, starting at 6:00 p.m. The hearing 

will be conducted at East Greenbush Fire Company Headquarters at 68 Phillips Road.  

Copies of the East Greenbush Fire District #3’s budget for 2026 may be obtained by 

contacting the East Greenbush Fire District #3’s Secretary at 518-479-4168 ext. 4, or by 

contacting the Town Clerk. Individuals may offer oral or written comments in favor or 

against the proposed budget as compiled, or for or against any items or items therein 

contained. 

 

There will be a special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners immediately 

following the budget hearing to adopt or make changes to the proposed budget. 

  

  

Submitted by: 

Lisa A. Borst 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

East Greenbush Fire District #3 

 

 


